

NEWSLETTER
BRUCECOLLEGE.IE
BRUCECOLLEGE_CORK







The year is passing quickly. A lot is happening for both 5th and 6th years and we recognise this is a busy time of year for all students.

MOCK EXAMS

We have commenced our exams having completed the first tranche last week, the second tranche will commence on the 11th of March. Best of luck to all. Remember these exams are part of a process in order for everyone to learn from the exams and to be fully prepared for June. There is still much work to be done after the mocks up to the final day of school.

5TH YEAR EASTER CLASS ASSESSMENTS

Your assessment times are agreed and appointed by your teachers. We advise you to create your own personal timetable based on your confirmed class assessment schedule. Remember your assessments coincide with your class timetable and classes continue as normal. Teachers have dispersed the schedule of assessments over the two week period in order to facilitate assessments and the continuation of your important class work.

CONSTRUCTION STUDIES & HPAT

Well done to all who completed their construction studies projects over the February midterm. You were all very industrious and the standard of work was excellent. Also, a shout out to all our students who completed the very challenging HPAT Exam. The experience of doing this exam will help students preparing for their final exams in June. Results are issued after the June exams and prior to the final date for change of mind on the CAO.

Micheál, Tara, Joanna & Ana



GUIDANCE



UCC APPLIED ECONOMICS WEBINAR

This Wednesday, March 5th from 5:00 to 6:00pm. UCC's Applied Economics programme is hosting a webinar for interested senior cycle students. Join them for a presentation on the programme and an opportunity to meet the teaching staff and current students from the programme. The event is aimed at 6th years primarily, but we welcome all 5th years as well as interested parents.

You can register for the event via link on classroom.



UCC OPEN EVENING INVITE

Thursday, March 13th from 5:30 - 8:00pm, UCC Main Campus. UCC will have student support staff, academic staff, and current students on hand to help you make the right third-level decision. It is sure to be a very informative evening, especially for 2025/2026 applicants. The evening will include talks on careers for graduates; finance and grants; and supports for students transitioning to Higher Education. With over 60 undergraduate degrees on offer, staff and students from all four colleges will be available to answer all of your questions. Information will also be available on DARE and HEAR access routes, as well as their flagship Quercus Scholarship scheme.

Please register via link on my guidance classroom.



UL BUSINESS INFO SESSION

Tuesday 25th March at 7:30pm University of Limerick will be hosting a UL Business Information Session on . This session will be held online through MS Teams. This information session is for any Leaving Certificate student interested in studying Business at UL. Parents and guardians are also encouraged to attend.

This session will include information on the courses LM050 Bachelor of Business Studies (BBS) and LM056 BA International Business (BAIB). It will be led by Course Directors, and Student Ambassadors, all of whom are currently studying Business at UL. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact business@ul.ie.

Those interested can register via link on my classroom.

Have a great week everyone! Joanne